
 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Your West Toronto Diamond Community Relations contact is Kelly 
18 Hook Avenue Suite 204● 416-604-9582 

gts@gotransit.com ● gotransit.com/gts ● @GTS_Project 

 

 
The West Toronto Diamond Grade Separation Project is an important rail infrastructure project that will eliminate a major 

bottleneck at the most heavily used rail crossing in Canada. When completed, GO trains on the Kitchener line will pass below 
CP freight lines, and this will improve service reliability, reduce noise, and allow for future service improvements to reduce 

congestion in the northwest of Toronto. 

 

Annual CP Rail Track Closure  

Extended Hours: 24 Hours a day from July 3 -16 
What we are doing 
• Removing CP Rail’s connecting track and 

excavating the roadway so we can work on 
the walls of the lowered rail corridor in this 
area  

• Cleaning and reinforcing the pipe piles  
• Forming tunnels under the tracks and 

roadway to prepare for the final bridge 
installation and excavation of the corridor 

 
How this will affect you 
• Work will take place for 24 hours a day due 

to the short period of time available during 
the annual CP Rail track closure. This track 
closure is only available once a year for 
approximately two weeks. 

• This work does not produce elevated levels 
of noise or vibration. Nearby residents may 
hear the sounds of construction equipment operating and see lighting in the work area overnight. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Please note: This work is crucial to reopening the rail crossing at Junction Road and Old Weston Road.  
We plan to reopen the rail crossing in September. It will need to be closed in late 2012 or early 2013 for 2 
to 3 months to install the north bridge portion. It will then close again in the fall of 2013 for a few months to 

install the south portion.  
 

Please visit gotransit.com/gts for updates or please call Kelly at 416-604-9582 for more information. 
 

 
Pour obtenir cette information en français, contactez 416-604-9582 ou gts@gotransit.com 

Per ottenere queste informazioni in italiano, chiamare il 416-604-9582 oppure contattare gts@gotransit.com 
Para obter esta informação disponível em português, favor contatar pelo telefone 416-604-9582 ou e-mail gts@gotransit.com 

Aby uzyskać te informacje w języku polskim, proszę zadzwonić pod numer 416-604-9582 lub wejść na stronę gts@gotransit.com 
如希望以简体中文阅读本信息，请通过电话 416-604-9582 或 mailto:gts@gotransit.comgts@gotransit.com 进行联系 

Work will be focused in 
the area of Old Weston 

and Monarch Roads 

mailto:gts@gotransit.com?subject=Georgetown%20South%20Project%20-%20Public%20Query
mailto:gts@gotransit.com?subject=Georgetown%20South%20Project%20-%20Public%20Query
mailto:gts@gotransit.com?subject=Georgetown%20South%20Project%20-%20Public%20Query
mailto:gts@gotransit.com?subject=Georgetown%20South%20Project%20-%20Public%20Query
mailto:gts@gotransit.com
mailto:gts@gotransit.com

	Annual CP Rail Track Closure 
	Extended Hours: 24 Hours a day from July 3 -16
	What we are doing
	How this will affect you


